
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO VERY-LOW INCOME  

INDIVIDUALS AND FAMILIES 
 

The Wausau Community Development Authority (WCDA) will be accepting 

applications for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) for the 

City of Wausau and the surrounding metropolitan area. 

 

YOU MAY QUALIFY FOR THE PROGRAM IF: 

 

• You are a single person or family, and at least one household member is a U.S. 

citizen or an eligible non-citizen. 

• The head of the household is at least 18 years of age or older. 

• Your household’s gross annual income is less than the program income limits for 

Marathon County as published by the Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) 
 

Applications will be available at the WCDA office, or they can be printed from 

the City of Wausau website effective:  

 

March 25, 2024, at 8:00 am through April 12, 2024, at 3:00 pm 
 

 

Fully completed applications may be mailed, emailed, faxed, or hand delivered  

to the WCDA office, however all applications MUST be received by  

3:30 pm on Friday, April 12, 2024.  

 

All eligible applications will be placed on the waiting list via a lottery system. 

If you have any questions regarding the Section 8 HCVP 

please call our office at 715-261-6687. 

 

Wausau Community Development Authority 

550 E. Thomas St, Wausau, WI  54403 

Phone: 715-261-6687    Fax: 715-843-5167 

Monday – Friday 7:00 am – 3:30 pm 
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